
Happy New Year! Stepping to 2012, we are saying goodbye to the first decade of the new 
millennium. It is the same story regarding to technology. Technology has been developing 
rapidly in the last decade. It does not only improve our living standard, it also improves the 
quality of education in many ways. These days, all educational facilities are challenged to move 
up to a higher-speed and more reliable Wi-Fi connection. Wireless teaching environment is not 
just an imagination in regard to the classroom in the future. Instead, it can facilitate the 
communication between teachers and students and as a result, it can definitely enhance the 
effectiveness of both teaching and learning.

Last year, SUN-TECH was glad to be awarded with a tender regarding wireless teaching and 
our XCLASS EVO Wi-Fi was offered in this project. With wireless connectivity, teaching 
becomes more flexible and effective as teachers no longer have to worry about gathering 
students in a computer lab in order to use computers, now any classroom can be a computer 
lab! It fosters wonderful opportunities for human interaction by offering one on one or small 
group collaboration. The benefits of wireless teaching do bring much attention to schools and 
we have received many inquiries from different institutions all over the World about XCLASS 
EVO Wi-Fi. In the future, we can foresee the demand of wireless teaching will be increasing as 
we believe this is the new trend of modern classroom.

This year, SUN-TECH will still be aggressively involving in the development of XCLASS EVO Wi-Fi. 
With the enhancement of new technology, we will continuously develop state-of-the-art 
education technology in order to fulfill your requirement. Not only just focusing on product 
development, we are also keen on promoting IT education to different countries as we do hope 
schools, teachers and students will be benefited by our products.

SUN-TECH also encourages and supports staff to make 
contribution to the community. Three of our colleagues took 
part in UNICEF Charity Run 2011 held on 27th November 
2011. During the event, a total HK$8.5 million was raised for 
UNICEF’s “Unite for Children. Unite against AIDS” Global 
Campaign to help prevent the transmission of HIV from 
mothers-to-be to their babies. In 2012, we aim to carry on 
this culture so as to share our love to society.

2012 is the Year of Dragon in Chinese Zodiac. Historically, Dragon was a symbol of the 
Emperor in China. Even nowadays, it is also a symbol of power, strength and luck. We wish 
good luck always come to you and wish you a Prosperous year in the Year of Dragon. Let’s work 
harder together to achieve more in 2012. If you have any enquiry about our products, please 
feel free to contact our Sales Team at sales@suntechgroup.com for further information and 
product demonstration.
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